
Dear Neighbors, 

The Board has been alerted to another attempted break-in of a vehicle at the Scott home at 107 

Bakerfield Drive.   

 

At approximately 3:45 am on Saturday, April 21, 2012, Mr. Scott caught someone attempting to 

break into one of their vehicles. This person was a Caucasian male who was on foot. He first 

noticed a suspicious person riding a bike through our neighborhood on Bakerfield Drive. Within 

moments, someone came through the yard from an adjacent neighbor’s property on foot. It is 

believed that the suspect rode through the development and parked the bike elsewhere, maybe on 

Landview Court, and proceeded on foot.  

 

Mr. Scott noticed something was amiss when the driveway motion lights came on, and someone 

was looming by the vehicles. He yelled out and the suspect ran back through the adjacent 

neighbor’s yard. The police were called immediately. They dispatched an officer to patrol the 

development, but no one was apprehended. It has only been one week since the last incident 

occurred at the Scott’s property.  

As in previous messages, the Board is encouraging all residents to PLEASE lock all vehicle 

doors and home windows and doors. Perpetrators have become much bolder in their attempts, 

and these types of incidents appear to be on the rise. If you notice any suspicious persons or 

activity, please contact the local authorities immediately.  

 

Your consideration in this serious matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

The Commodore Estates II Community Board 


